505 Nicollet Mall
P.O. Box 59038
Minneapolis, MN 55459-0038

e CenterPoint.
Energy

June 11, 2024

Fire Chief of Training and EMS, Paramedic Scott Spinks
Long Lake Fire Department

340 Willow Drive North

Long Lake, MN 55356

Dear Scott,

We are pleased to present the Long Lake Fire Department with a Community Safety
Grant in the amount of $2,500.00 for CPR and AED training for local residents, to
give them the training and knowledge they need for a cardiac medical emergency.

The Community Safety Grant program offers an opportunity for CenterPoint Energy
to invest in the cities we serve. For over 150 years we have partnered with
communities supporting our shared commitment to safety while delivering safe,
reliable natural gas.

Since 2003, the Community Safety Grant program has awarded more than $3 million

to support more than 1,500 safety-related projects in communities throughout
CenterPoint Energy’s service area.

Through this grant program, we help cities leverage local funds to purchase i

necessary safety equipment and support safety projects that are important to your :
community. i

IMPORTANT! Your check is enclosed and is valid for 90 days from the check
date. b

Please confirm receipt of the check as soon as possible by emailing me at
whitneyjo.peterson@centerpointenergy.com.

Thank you for your efforts to make our communities safer.

Sincerely,

vU/hﬁ%Wm

Whitney Jo Peterson
Executive Assistant, MN Gas Operations
612-321-5002




